
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
The City of Keosauqua will hold a public hearing at City Hall, 201 Main Street, on 
Tuesday, February 14, 2023, at 3:30 pm.  The purpose of the hearing is to 
receive comments on the proposed Zoning Amendment to add Demolition 
Permits.    All comments may be made in writing to City Hall before 3:00 pm on 
February 13, 2023, and/or in person at the public hearing stated above. 
 
Submitted by:  Keosauqua Planning and Zoning Committee 
 
By:  Missy Harward 
City Clerk/Treasurer 


